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The impact on equality has been assessed during guidance development according 

to the principles of the NICE equality policy. 

1.0 Scope: before consultation   

 

1.1 Have any potential equality issues been identified during the development of 

the draft scope, before consultation, and, if so, what are they? 

(Please specify if the issue has been highlighted by a stakeholder) 

 

The following groups of people have been identified as potentially raising specific 

issues:  

 Men: differences in help-seeking behaviour and presentation may mean that 

depression is under recognised and under treated in this group.   Overall, men 

have a higher incidence of adverse outcomes such as suicide.  

 Older people: late onset depression may be under diagnosed and the needs of 

this population may be particularly complex because of, for example, life events 

or co-morbid illness.   People from black and minority ethnic groups: cultural 

attitudes to mental health could be a barrier to accessing mental health 

services.  Response to interventions may vary.  

 Carer wellbeing: identified by stakeholders.  It was suggested that Carers may 

not always get access to the treatment they need.   
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1.2 What is the preliminary view on the extent to which these potential equality 

issues need addressing by the Committee? For example, if population groups, 

treatments or settings are excluded from the scope, are these exclusions justified 

– that is, are the reasons legitimate and the exclusion proportionate? 

 

The preliminary view is that the populations listed above need special consideration 

throughout the development of this guideline and will be integral to the discussions 

where the evidence is lacking. There may well be specific differences in 

recommendations for these groups.  Carer wellbeing has been added as an outcome 

measure in the scope (see scope section 1.6).   

 

As there are two guidelines currently being developed for people with learning 

disabilities, special consideration will not be given to people with learning disabilities, 

notably in relation to the different systems for accessing and delivering treatment. 



 


